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URGENT SCHOOL UNIFORM 

As we have 459 pupils in St. Mary’s, could parents 

please mark all items of uniform with their child’s full 

name, (NOT initials), as we have a lot of blue 

sweatshirts left in school each day.  

When uniform is not correctly labelled it makes it  

difficult to return to children when misplaced.   

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHER  

The school photographer will be in school on      

Wednesday 6th November 2024.  

If you would like a photograph of your child/children 

with their sibling/s who do not attend St Mary’s 

School, please come into school at 8.30am.   

Wednesday is Year 1 & 2 PE Day - Year 1 & 2   

pupils should come to school in their white polo 

shirt/blue sweatshirt and PE jogging 

bottoms.  

POPPY APPEAL 

From Monday 7th October 2024 we will be selling    

poppies in school on behalf of the British Legion and 

any donations are welcome. We  also have              

remembrance gifts up to £2 each.  

Snap band -  £2.00         Wristband   -   £1.00 

Zip Pull        -  £0.50          Reflectors   -   £0.50 

DINNER MONIES  -  NOVEMBER 2024 

School meals are £2.50 per day i.e. £12.50 per 

week. Advanced payments of £87.50 can be 

made for the next half-term (04.11.2024 to 

20.12.2024). All payments to be made via 

ParentPay 

KS1 HARVEST CELEBRATION 

A big thank you to all the children and staff who 

worked hard for our Harvest Celebration this week.   

As we approach the end of this half term, we want to 
take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude for 
your continued support. It has been a long half term, 
and we are incredibly proud of how well the children 
have adapted to their new classes. They have      
embraced new routines and learned so much,    
showing remarkable resilience and enthusiasm along 
the way. 

Your encouragement at home has played a vital role 
in their progress, and we appreciate everything you 
do to support their learning journey. We look forward 
to seeing what the next half term holds for our     
wonderful children! 

Thank you once again for your partnership and     
support. 





ASDA CASHPOT REWARDS SCHEME 

We are now registered for Asda Cashpot rewards 

scheme. 

If you shop at Asda please download the Asda    reward 

app and help build funds for St. Mary’s     Primary School.  

Please see attached poster. 


